Charles Lister

GRO-C To: "Charles Hay" < CHAY@

14/05/2003 13:55

cc: Vicki King/PH6/DOH/GB@GRO-cZubeda Seedat/PH1/DOH/GB@GRO-C

Subject: Re:Database funding.

Charlie

We can agree to funding for the post for next year so that you can go ahead and recruit. We still need to agree the details of the post however before confirming this formally.

I start my new post on Monday.

Charles

37

---- Forwarded by Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB on 14/05/2003 13:58 ----

"Charles Hay"

To: Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB@ GRO-C CC:

<CHAY@ GRO-C GRO-C

bcc:

14/05/2003 13:44

Subject: Re:Database funding.

Dear Charles.

Thanks for that.

The current finacial position is that we probably have just about enough money to cover the salary this year but not enough, nor sufficient financial security to guarantee continued funding after that time. We don't really have enough at present for full implementatio of the software. Our appeal to Industry was a bit disappointing. Since we would have to offer a contract for at least two years, we need to be sure that we have or will have the funding before we can proceed to recruit.

best wishes. Charlie

PS: When do you take up your new post?

Subject:

Re:Database funding.

To:

"Charles Hay" < CHAY

From:

Charles Listers GRO-C

Wed, 14 May 2003 13:08:37 +0100

I got an error message saying this had not been delivered.

reaches you,

---- Forwarded by Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB on 14/05/2003 13:13 ----

Charles

Lister

Charles Hay" To:

<CHAY@ **GRO-C**

cc:

Vicki King/PH6/DOH/GB@GRO-C

Zubeda

14/05/2003

Seedat/PH1/DOH/GB, "Mann Pat (RQ3)

BCH"

13:07

<PAT.MANNO GRO-C

bcc:

Subject: Re:Database funding.

Dear Charlie

We have support from the Group to top slice money from the recombinant budget for a project/data manager whose job description is, as you say, directly linked to the roll out. There was inevitably sensitivity from the patient rep to the idea of using this money to suppport a UKHCDO post. It will therefore be important to demonstrate that the post will be of direct benefit to patients by pointing up the difference it make to the effective management of the roll out. After the meeting I asked Frank for a job description and a set of measurable objectives for the post. Is there any chance that you can get these to me this week? As soon as we can agree the details, the money can be made available.

I appreciate the enormous efforts that you and your colleagues have already put into making this process work and the pressures you are under. Given the complexities of the situation and the need to move ahead quickly, it is crucial that we get a dedicated person in post as soon as possible and I will make sure that this is not delayed at this end. Your other questions are going to have to wait for my successor - Richard Gutowski - to pick up. He starts on 9 June so there won't be huge gap.

Many thanks for all your help and support. Hopefully our paths will cross again in future.

Best wishes.

Charles

---- Forwarded by Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB on 14/05/2003 12:22 -----

"Charles Hay"

CHAY GRO-C . To: Charles

Lister/PH6/DOH/GB8 GRO-C | cc:
bcc:

14/05/2003 Subject: Re:Database funding.

Dear Charles,

I understand that the group approved funding for the database so long as it is focussed on the roll out. I would make one or three points. Firstly, we need money soon so that we can make a data manager appointment. Otherwise we will not be able to help as much as we would like. A written assurance that the money will shortly be forthcoming may suffice in the short term. Secondly, what would happen to funding for the database after these three years is over. Finally, we would obveously wish also to fulfill other functions. Will a decision be made before you leave? best wishes,

Charlie

Tot

"Charles Hay" < CHAY@ GRO-C >
Re: Recombinant Clotting Factors Working Group

Subject:

From:

Charles.Lister@ GRO-C Wed, 14 May 2003 11:13:25 +0100

Dare sent.

Return Receipt

Your

Re: Recombinant Clotting Factors Working Group

document

Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB

received

by:

at:

14/05/2003 11:18:37

PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET.

On entering the GSI, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs.

DH users, see Guide to Email virus scanning under Security in DH on the Notice Board, for further details. In case of problems, please call IT support helpdesk.

- - Disclaimer - -

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received.

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with the Department of Health's policy on the use of electronic communications. For more information on the Department of Health's e-mail policy click here http://www.doh.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.htm

PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET.

On entering the GSI, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs.

DH users, see Guide to Email virus scanning under Security in DH on the Notice Board, for further details. In case of problems, please call IT support helpdesk.

Charles Lister

To: Vicki King/PH6/DOH/GB@ GRO-C

28/04/2003 16:09

cc: Zubeda Seedat/PH1/DOH/GB@GRO-C

Subject: Letter + attachment from Professor Frank Hill

Vicki

To be aware. We are considering funding the UKHCDO database through programme money for recombinant.

Charles

---- Forwarded by Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB on 28/04/2003 16:14 ----



To: Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB@ GRO-C

bee:

Subject: Letter + attachment from Professor Frank Hill

28/04/2003 15:00

Please see attached from Prof. Hill:-

<<UKHCDO - Letter re Funding of NHDatabase 28.04.03..doc>> <<UKHCDO Business Plan 2003.doc>>

Regards,

Pat Mann

(Secretary to Professor F.G.H. Hill - Chairman UKHCDO) This material has been checked by us for computer viruses using InoculateIT and although no virus has been found by us, we cannot guarantee that it is completely free from such problems and we do not accept any liability for loss or damage which may be caused. This communication is intended solely for the addressee and is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Any information, materials, graphics, and/or opinions posted by the Sender are those of the respective Sender and do not necessarily reflect the opinion of Birmingham Children's Hospital NHS Trust unless explicitly stated to the contrary.



UKHCDO - Letter re Funding of NHDatabase 28,04,03..doc



UKHCDO Business Plan 2003.doc